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Askin, Tim

From: Dawn McCarthy <dawnhmcc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 3:46 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: 2589 N. Lake Drive COA - Sidewalk Paver Replacement project
Attachments: COAApplicationForm3.pdf

Hi Tim, 
Our COA application is attached, along with a photo of the area.  The pavers are clay and will be from 
Belden Bricks or the Brickyard Incorporated. 
 

 

 

  

 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Best wishes, 
Dawn McCarthy 
Jeff Loss 
2589 N. Lake Drive 
Milwaukee, WI  53211 


